
‭Vestry Meeting Summary | September 2023‬

‭The Vestry of Trinity Episcopal Church met in person at the home of Vestry member‬
‭Tom Williams on September 19, 2023, at 5:30p for a short business meeting followed by‬
‭dinner.‬

‭The consent agenda was approved.‬

‭Financial ministries Director, Jan Hildebrand, reviewed the financial reports for August,‬
‭and reported that revenue continues to carry a surplus over expenses.‬

‭The Vestry approved moving funds from the Self-Help Credit Union to a Vanguard‬
‭Money Market account, which will earn more interest.‬

‭The meeting adjourned with a closing prayer.‬

‭The next meeting of the Vestry will be October 17.‬


